
FW: Concerns / feedback for the Sainsbury Site on Green Lanes, 681 Green Lanes, London N21 3RS 

Re: Concerns / feedback for the Sainsbury Site on Green Lanes, 681 Green Lanes, London N21 
3RS

We, the residents within N21  are writing to express our dismay and strongest objection to the 
plans for the Sainsbury’s site on Green Lanes, London N21 3RS. Our reasons for objecting to the 
plans are as follows:

Firstly, the proposed development will lead to over population in the area as there are already 
too many apartments in the process of being built in close proximity along Green Lanes without 
the infrastructure new schools, doctors etc. – to support it.

Secondly, the development will inevitably lead to increased traffic and more road congestion 
which are already a breaking point along Green Lanes. The levels of pollution and noise will 
therefore increase in the adjacent highly residential area.

Thirdly, It will totally change the character of the area with its historic houses and quiet 
residential roads.

Fourthly, the loss of green space will deprive the residents of a much valued recreation area and 
an equally valued source of clean air especially at a time when we, as a society, should increase 
green spaces and the number of trees in the community.

Fifthly, we want to stress that there are other sites more suitable for development as they are 
not going to include the loss of green space or the change of the character of the area, sites such 
as Asda at Southgate, Morrisons at Palmers Green and sites on the A10.

We hope that you will give due consideration to our objections.
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